
Tasman Report: 15/16 season 
During the 15/16 season the Tasman team suffered a short fall in the fund raising 

area, with the average expenditure of the Tasman being approximately $17,000.00. 

Next season we aim to focus on rebuilding financial stability for the upcoming Tasman 

competitors.  

Season 15/16 did see New Zealand struggle to put a team together and requested 

some assistance from Victoria, which saw Casey Branson and Alice Savona kindly step 

up to the challenge in the under 13’s girls class for New Zealand.  

Our team travelled to New Zealand enjoying many activities and more so the win.  

All competitors skied fantastically together with our observer’s outstanding 

contribution with keeping them all safe.  

Aiden Cuff and Maddi Boyer both again did an outstanding job as team captains and 

we welcome them back for the forthcoming season.  

We now start focus on our forthcoming season 

Australia is the host Country for the 2017 Challenge: 

The Date has been set for 22nd & 23rd April: The Kiwis are in agreeance with this: 

The event will be held in Yarrawonga; the dates have been confirmed and fully 

supported by Mulwala Ski Club. Poga is working with them regarding sponsorship of 

the event.   

Fund raising:  

This coming season we will be running the money draw to win $200 @ each point 

score and GP.  

We will also be conducting the annual Tran Tasman Auction at the Vic Titles: Where 

any donations are gratefully appreciated: Should any member wish to donate please 

contact myself or a committee member.  

We will again endeavour to have a legends race: However the format may have tighter 

rules/regulations.  

Notice to crew notes that competitors are eligible for their own age class: and team 

will be selected from the best 3 of 4 point scores: 

We will be issuing nomination forms to insure we have the correct contact details for 

all competitors this will also double as conformation they are interested in competing 

in the event. 


